Message from the President,

Thank you for entrusting the newly installed ESRW Board to help lead our Club into these next two years!  2022 will be a pivotal year for Alabama and the nation, as Republicans seek to regain majority in the House and Senate.  These mid-term elections will set the stage for the 2024 elections when we elect a Republican President and get our nation back on track.   

The Objectives for ESRW this year are two-fold:  1) Recruit, train, and elect Republican candidates and 2) Inform our membership through political and legislative education, training, and meetings.  We will have Republican candidates at each of our meetings providing you the opportunity to get to know the candidate.  You can visit our website esrw.org to get the most up-to-date information on Club events and meetings.

Republican women and men like yourselves are very important to ESRW!  You are the backbone of the party, and you have tremendous influence over others around us.  One way we can strengthen our influence is by increasing our membership. Our goal this year is to grow ESRW to over 300 members and be the strongest in the state!   ESRW is off to a great start with our annual Membership Campaign. We encourage you to renew your membership and invite others to join us!  More members translate into a larger number of voices to speak out on legislation and other critical issues.  

Let’s continue to raise our voices together to be heard and bringing in new members!

Judy G Barlow







